
To whom it may concern, 

 

I am a resident physician at OSU and in recent weeks we have been pushed to the limit with covid 

patients. So much so that our care for other patients is beginning to falter. Bill SB311 sets a dangerous 

precedent, by which we weaken our health department during a time when we should be looking 

towards them. Regardless of your political situation, we must look at this situation for what it is: dire. I 

oppose SB311 for it stands to hurt patients and families. Please vote against this bill in the house. 

 

Elizabeth Page  

 


